Dear Williamstown High School aFnd Corﬁmunity :
December 2024
NEW CANTEEN SERVICES COMMENCING TERM 1, 2025

With great excitement. H & H Canteens along with Ottimo Catering (Teresa Nobile.,
be providing the canteen services at Williamstown High School starting Term 1. 202 .1—
We truly believe all students deserve healthy and nutritious food to support their -
growth and learning. Delivering this is our passion and is why we have dedicated stah‘-
who prepare our fresh and healthy meals. '
So, welcome to Ottimo Catering Services, and thank you for having us as part of your '
school community!
OQur Menu
Our team cook the traditional way! We take advantage of fresh herbs and spices to
boost the flavor in our foods.
We cater to the fussiest of eaters! Our delicious sauces are packed full of veggies, they
won't even see! We also keep our menus fresh and updated. keeping it exciting for
staff and students, which encourages them to try a different range of wholesome
oods. Parents can enjoy a guilt-free day off from making lunch too, knowing that our
lunches are not only affordable but fresh and healthy
Great care has been given to our menu design, ensuring many dietary requirements
have been fulfilled and offered with our new menu
Ordering
Lunch orders can be placed through our online ordering system Flexischools. Please

note a flyer will be sent out with details on how to download and set up along with

order on Flexischools and is a guaranteed way to get precisely what you want for
lunch, and your dietary requirements are met too. Orders can be placed in advance
until 8.30am on the day the order is required.
There will also be a range of food that can be purchased over the counter at recess
and lunch but please note it will not be the full menu range as online.

Looking forward to 2025
Kind Regards

Teresa Nobile
Ottimo Catering






